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5 May 2025 

Electricity Code of Conduct review 2024 
Draft decision 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published its draft decision to amend the Code of Conduct 
for the Supply of Electricity to Small Use Customers 2022.  

Our draft decision follows consideration of the 13 recommendations in the Electricity Code 
Consultative Committee’s (ECCC’s) Final Review Report.  

The ERA has referred the proposed amendments to the ECCC to undertake consultation and provide 
us with advice. We will consider this advice before making a final decision on amending the Code. 
The amended Code is expected to apply from 1 January 2025. 

Further information on the proposed changes to the Code is available in the media statement. 

Background 

The ECCC is a statutory committee established by the ERA to advise it on matters relating to the 
Code. The ECCC must carry out a review of the Code every two years.  

The ECCC consists of four industry members, four members from consumer representative 
organisations, two government agency representatives and a non-voting chairperson and executive 
officer. Members are listed on the ERA’s website.  
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Media enquiries 
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https://www.erawa.com.au/electricity/electricity-licensing/code-of-conduct-for-the-supply-of-electricity-to-small-use-customers/code-of-conduct-for-the-supply-of-electricity-to-small-use-customers-review-2024
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